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AAU Family Exchange Eid Greetings

 

On the occasion of Eid Al Adha Al Mubarak, Al Ain University of Science and Technology
organized in its both campuses (Abu Dhabi and Al Ain) a fraternal meeting, which is organized
annually in order to exchange greetings and blessings between the employees to strength the
bonds of interdependence on this occasion in a brotherly atmosphere among the university
staffs.

The meeting was attended by Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh, AAU Chancellor, Prof. Ghaleb El
Refae, AAU President, Prof. Abdelhafid Belarbi, AAU Vice President (Al Ain Campus), Dr. Amer
Qasem, AAU Vice President (Abu Dhabi Campus), Colleges Dean’s, academic and
administrative staffs.
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